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The submissions on this file and the Inspector’s report were considered at a Board 
meeting held on 25/02/2020.  
  
 
The Board noted that the intake for the proposed integrated waste management 
facility at Hollywood Great, Nag’s Head, Naul, County Dublin, includes the receipt of 
hazardous waste as well as the receipt of non-hazardous and inert wastes at a rate 
which would exceed the relevant threshold set out in the Seventh Schedule of the 
Strategic Infrastructural Act, 2006, as amended.  
 
The Board decided in accordance with the Inspector’s recommendation that the 
development in question falls within the scope of Section 37A(2)(a) and (b) of the 
Planning and Development Act, 2000, as amended, and constitutes strategic 
infrastructure necessitating an application directly to the Board. 
 
 
 
Appendix 1. 
 
The following is a schedule of prescribed bodies considered relevant for the 
purposes of Section 37E(3)(c) of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as 
amended. 
 
 

1. Minister of Culture, Heritage and the Gaeltacht. 

2. Minister for Communications, Climate Action and Environment. 

3. Eastern and Midland Regional Assembly  

4. Fingal Co Council  

5. Dublin City Council 

6. Meath County Council  

7. Inland Fisheries Ireland 



ABP-304428-19  Board Direction Page 2 of 2 

8. EPA 

9. Failte Ireland 

10. An Taisce 

11. Health Service Executive 

12. Transport Infrastructure Ireland  

13.  Irish Water 

The following are not Prescribed Bodies for the purposes of Section 37E(3)(c) but 

are bodies which applicant should notify: 

1. Health and Safety Authority. 

2. Eastern-Midlands Waste Regional Authority  

3. Geological Survey of Ireland  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 26/02/2020 

 Chris McGarry   

 

 


